Dear [Student's Name],

We are excited to inform you about our new initiative aimed at enhancing student presence and
participation in school activities. The Student Presence Boost Initiative (SPBI) is designed to
create a more engaging and supportive environment for all students.

As part of this initiative, we will be implementing various strategies including:

« Incentives for increased attendance
e Workshops and activities tailored to student interests
o Peer mentorship programs for support and encouragement

We believe that by fostering a strong sense of community and belonging, we can enhance your
overall educational experience. We are committed to your success and hope that you will take
full advantage of the opportunities presented by the SPBI.

Please feel free to reach out to your teachers or the school administration if you have any
questions or suggestions regarding this initiative.

Let's work together to make this academic year fulfilling and memorable!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[School Name]
[Contact Information]



